ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

17 April 2019
20 Chalcot Road NW1 8LL 2019/1275/P

We object to the screens: what is their impact on the daylight of the neighbours? Has the loss of light been

assessed? This is a very enclosed corer already. We recognize that they will reduce overlooking, but at
what cost?

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair



